

St Mary MacKillop School

10 Bagot Street (PO Box 16), WALLAROO SA 5556 P: (08) 8821 5800

E: info@stmm.catholic.edu.au W: www.stmm.catholic.edu.au

Mini-Newsletter – Week 16 Thursday, 8th June, 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

NO FRIDAY LUNCH ORDERS – 9TH JUNE

UNFORTUNATELY DUE TO LACK OF VOLUNTEERS THERE WILL BE NO FRIDAY LUNCH ORDERS TOMORROW, FRIDAY, 9TH JUNE.

STUDENTS NEED TO BRING A PACKED LUNCH.

P&FNEWS

P&FCOLOUR RUN

The P & F are excited to announce that our major 'funraiser' for this year will be a......COLOUR RUN IN TERM 4!

We would love to have any parents interested in helping with the running of the event to come along to a quick planning meeting at 6.30pm on Tuesday, 20th June.

YEAR 4/5 ASSEMBLY

Our first assembly for the year was on Friday, 2nd June hosted by the Year 4/5 Class. The class did a wonderful presentation including how we are 'called to community', our diocesan theme for this year, being kind to each other and shared work they have completed during Semester 1.

Students enjoyed serving morning tea to their families and inviting them into the classroom to view their work.



ASSEMBLY AWARD WINNERS

Congratulations to students who were recipients of the School Value Award at our assembly on Friday, 2nd June. The award includes RESPECT, TEAM WORK, TRUST, COURAGE and COMMITMENT.





VINNIE'S WINTER APPEAL

Thank you to Vinnie's reps Rosemary, Laura and Frank who attended our Morning Notices on Monday, 5th June, to collect our Vinnie's Winter Appeal donations.

We were reminded that we are "called to community", to do all that we can to help other in need, just like Jesus did. Thank you to all of our families for your generous donations to the Winter Appeal.





SUBWAY LUNCHES



SUBWAY LUNCHES - FRIDAY, 7th JULY (last day of Term 2)

Subway envelopes are included with today's mini newsletter. Orders are to be placed no later than Wednesday, 28th June.

Blessings for the week ahead,

Michelle Miller
Principal